April 28, 1941

My dear Balisbury,

I was delighted to see from your letter that what I had been
doing with the frequenocy ole=gses for peed welpghte had not hesn & mere
nuisance to you; but rather, as I had hoped, of some help. I have
been reading on, bit by bit, but rather slowly, for I am eonstantly
astonlished by the quantity of date you haeve golleoted, and like %o
tarke my time to think of its relevanoce tu the very diveree polnta
You teke up in sucocession for disoussion.

I did4 not have 1t in mind when writing, but 1t would be a great
pleasgurs to um if you were fo find time to pay us a viglt whensver
You find 1t oconvenlent. In this oconneotion, I wonder if you would
allow me to put your name forward for the Boolety which + think you
know, namely the Baconian, at 2t. Albans, Ite meetinge mske quite
a pleasant oocasion for meeting people, and though I find living
at Herpenden is rather a drawbeck, I think you would find it less eo
at Radlett, if you run & oar. In any oase I awa precedent for not
regarding the Boolety as confined to Albanians gensg girigtm. I
should be delighted if you cared to Join.

Yours sincerely,



